
 

 

NOTICE OF VIRTUAL LISTENING SESSION FOR 
COMMUNITY-BASED ORGANIZATIONS & ADVOCATES 

RE: EMERGENCY HOUSING ASSISTANCE  

Friday, October 25 

12:00 noon – 1:30 pm 

Secretary of Health and Human Services Kate Walsh 
will hold a public virtual listening session focused on 

community-based organizations and advocates 
regarding the Emergency Assistance shelter system. 

Additional listening sessions on other topics are planned.  

* * *  

To register for this listening session, please click here  
(https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Fh2GPrdIDkqYBowE2Bt7KieL-

gVgdTNNvEhNRfkYBIBURU9QSTlaUlZEWEhRN1NBSzdNSTZWQkNSVS4u). 

To submit comments in writing, please email 
elizabeth.keller@mass.gov.  

* * * 
The listening session will not be a meeting of the Special Commission on  

Emergency Housing Assistance Programs, but Secretary Walsh will  
discuss the listening session at a future Commission meeting.   

Commission members are invited to attend this session and listen. 
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